
 
 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment  

Further information on the planned upgrade to the BAM Calculator  
 
A number of upgrades and essential maintenance to the BAM Credit Calculator (BAM-C) is scheduled 
from 3:30-4:30pm today (Thursday 4th July). Please note that the BAM-C and the Biodiversity Offset 
Agreement Management System (BOAMS) will be unavailable during this time.  
 
The upgrades will improve the functionality and useability of the BAM-C for Accredited Assessors. 
We have prepared the attached Release notes – Upgrades to the BAM Credit Calculator which will 
provide you with additional information and instructions.  
 
During the outage, the threatened flora species, Thelymitra alpicola will also be imported as a 
candidate species into the biodiversity dataset accessed by the BAM-C. 

 


